
 

 

 

 

 

ISD/ACAD/CIR/113/2022                                                                25/03/2022 
 

CIRCULAR 

(Classes KG to XII) 
 

Dear Parents 
 

 

Greetings of the day! 
 
 

Kindly be informed that the Embassy of India Muscat is organizing a Mega Blood 

Donation Drive in association with the Ministry of Health as a part of the Azadi Ka Amrit 

Mahotsav (AKAM) from 9th to 15th April 2022. 

 

The Indian Schools have been invited to participate exclusively on 14th April 2022 at the 

Indian Embassy Auditorium in this blood donation drive, where the staff of our school 

and parents shall volunteer to donate.  
 
 

You are requested to make use of this opportunity and participate in this Blood Donation 

Drive by registering to the Parent registration link given below: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdmCJD6nMSQZZVTio0AdpP1fLCLKu2

XSIcjmyXZ-Mmz7FbQAA/viewform 
 

In case the parents intending to donate, observe their fast during the Holy month of 

Ramadan then, they shall register respectively as mentioned above in the link provided 

and contribute their donations post iftar at the Bousher blood bank during the above period 

(9th to 15th April 2022). 

 

 

Warm regards 
 

 
Amar Srivastava 

Principal 
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